
 

 

 

Staff Attorney Position Announcement 

 

The Children’s Law Center of Central North Carolina (CLC) is a nonprofit 

organization based in Winston-Salem providing children with quality legal 

advocacy focusing on domestic violence issues, high-conflict custody cases, and 

the rights of children in public education.  CLC is searching for a Part-Time 

Staff Attorney who will successfully advocate for the otherwise voiceless 

children in our community.  The Staff Attorney serves as Guardian ad Litem to 

children involved in Forsyth County Chapter 50B civil domestic violence cases 

and Chapter 50 high-conflict custody cases.  

 

Responsibilities include but are not limited to:   

Interviewing the parties, children and collateral witnesses;  

Reviewing civil and criminal court records;  

Preparing written reports for the court;  

Managing individual caseload and attending court hearings; 

Participating, as appropriate, on community collaboratives; and 

Assisting in the supervision of volunteers and law students.   

 

Qualifications: 

Juris Doctorate from an accredited law school; 

North Carolina law license, or willingness to become licensed in North Carolina 

3-5 years of experience preferably in child advocacy or family law; 

Strong written and oral communication skills; 

Good time management and organizational skills; and 

Ability to work independently and to accept supervision. 

 

 Part-Time Position.  Three days per week.  Salary is commensurate with 

experience; annual salary range is $30,000- $33,000.   Benefits are not currently 

offered.  Flexible work environment.   

Position has potential to become full-time. 

 

Please send resume and cover letter directly to Iris Sunshine at 

isunshine@childrenslawcenternc.org. 

 

Information about the Children’s Law Center of Central North Carolina can be 

found at www.childrenslawcenternc.org.  
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